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	Title of paper:

	Goldacre Review and Implications for HRA

	Submitted by:

	Alison Knight

	Summary of paper:
	On 7 April 2022, the Department for Health and Social Care (DHSC) announced the publication of the long-anticipated report resulting from the review by Ben Goldacre (commissioned in February 2021) into the safe and effective use of health data for research.

This paper summarises the Goldacre review recommendations and possible implications for HRA. 


	Reason for submission:
	For discussion


	Further information:
	During the strategy development work we agreed that we would not seek to play a significant leadership role in the broader area of the use of routine and pre-existing data (which we called ‘detangling the digital spaghetti’. 


	Budget / cost implication:
	None

	Dissemination:
	Published on Board page

	Time required:

	10 mins
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